
Rulemaking Moratorium 

Before engaging in the rulemaking process, the Arizona State Board of Dental Examiners 
(“BODEX”) must obtain approval from the Governor’s Office for each specific rulemaking. Like 
years past, Governor Doug Ducey instituted a rulemaking moratorium in Executive Order 2022-
01 that will expire on December 31, 2022. The rulemaking moratorium requires most state 
agencies to seek approval from the Governor's Office before proceeding with rulemaking actions. 
The BODEX complies with the Executive Order and seeks approval from the Governor’s Office 
before proceeding with any rulemaking actions. If the agency does not obtain approval from the 
Governor’s Office to proceed with the specific rulemaking, the agency cannot engage in the 
rulemaking process for that particular rulemaking. 


